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Phone: 03192 /33227
Fax : 03192 - 32236

D. 0. No. 5-64/2000-TW/ J 4 Y
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
" DIRECTORATE OF TRIBAL WELFARE

Shri.M.M.Kutty ‘
Secretary (TW) Port Blair dated the 51‘1\ Oct., 2001

Dear Dr /‘Wy} A{w/

Three Jarawa patients of South Andaman Island were admitted in
the Special Ward of GB Pant Hospital recently on reference from Medical
Officer, Primary Health Centre, Tushnabad. During their stay at Hospital,
‘officers of the Tribal Welfare and AAJVS wvisited the rooms in which
Jarawas were admitted.
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The gist of the inspection note is enclosed herewith. You may  take
required action as suggested in the inspection note.
With regards,

Gl :i
(Dr.M.M.Kutty)

Dr.(MRs) Namita Ail,
Director of Health Services,
A & N Administration,

Port Blar.
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